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Mr. W, C. Grandall,

LaJolla* Calif.,

Dear Mr. Crandalls

Referring to our recent oonverGation about bhe
4-lnoh water main to Torrey Pinee Lodge, I called on Ur.
F. A. Rhodes and he verified the Information you gave rne.

The Park Department will in addition to Mr»
Rhodes* portion of the coet add :>1900.00 to same,- this is
all the funds wo can spare, as the Art Gallory and the San
Diego Museum have to be taken care of from now on from park
funds. This has left t^^-e inoome for park maintenanoe in a
very deplorable oonditlon, with no money whatever for better
ments. In fact, at the present time wa are v/orking with
$14,000.00 less than for year 1935, therefore you can r'alize
our condition.

■^hen Mr. Rhodes is ready to do hie 9>;are, our con
tribution is available. In t lklng the pipe question over
with Mr. Rhodes, he favored 4-inch wrought iron threaded pipe,
as it ia somewhat cheaper. I believe it Is a mistake, ao the
little added cost for cast iron pipe vfill provide a more per
manent water line for a location near the sea.

Excuse me for not siting sooner,- it had slipped
my merrory until Mr. Fleming mentioned it today.

Very tnily your a.

Superintendent of Parks. t
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